10801 Town Square Drive NE Blaine, MN 55449-8101 www.ci.blaine.mn.us

February 25, 2016

Mr. John Bodger, Real Estate Manager Outfront Media 815 Highway 169 North Minneapolis, MN 55441

Dear Mr. Bodger:

I have canvassed several departments within the City of Blaine and we have not received any traffic complaints or concerns related to the two digital advertising signs located within our City.

Sincerely,

Christopher Olson,

Police Chief/Safety Services Manager City of Blaine Police Department

(763) 785-6196

CO:nn



## POLICE DEPARTMENT

JAMES MCDONALD Chief of Police

JEFFREY JOHNSON Deputy Chief of Police

MIKE FINERAN ROGER NEW DUANE PIKE Lieutenants

3830 Pilot Knob Road Eagan, MN 55122-1897 Phone: 651.675.5700 Fax: 651.675.5707 TTY: 651.454.8535 www.cityofeagan.com

MIKE MAGUIRE Mayor

PAUL BAKKEN
CYNDEE FIELDS
GARY HANSEN
MEG TILLEY
Council Members

DAVE OSBERG
City Administrator

THE LONE OAK TREE
The symbol of strength
and growth in our
community



March 29, 2016

John Bodger Outfront Media 815 Highway 169 North Minneapolis, MN 55441

Dear Mr. Bodger,

Please accept my apologies for the delayed response. You had inquired if we have had any traffic complaints or incidences caused by the operation of a digital sign on 35E west of Highway 55. We did a check of our calls for service and did not locate any calls that mentioned a relation to the digital advertising sign.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

James S. McDonald

Joen S. McDonoll

Chief of Police

February 5, 2016

Mayor Duane Poppe Osseo City Council Members City of Osseo 415 Central Avenue Osseo, MN 55369

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Outfront Media

Dear Mayor and City Council Members of Osseo:

The City of Rogers has leased sign locations to Outfront Media, formerly CBS Outdoor, for over 20 years. Outfront Media has operated a digital advertising sign in the City of Rogers for the last 5 years, with no known complaints.

Through the years of leasing, CBS/Outfront Media has proven to be a community partner. Through public Information advertising spots in addition to the lease revenue for the parks system. With this past working relationship, I would have no problem recommending Outfront Media as a source for outdoor advertising.

Sincerely,

John Seifert

**Public Works Superintendent** 

## Bodger, John

From:

Lori Brahs < lbrahs@slpmn.org>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:44 PM

To:

Bodger, John

Subject:

sign

Good Afternoon John,

Chief Ebeltoft forwarded your letter to me so that I might research your request:

I queried all accidents for 2015 up to the present. At the area in question; west side of Highway 65 north of 81st Avenue, there were 10 accidents in 2015 and 3 so far in 2016. In reading each of the officer's narratives, the mention of the digital sign being a distraction was never mentioned. I hope this helps you. Thank you.

Lori Brahs - Records Technician Spring Lake Park Police Department 763-792-7237 Ibrahs@slpmn.org